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The State-of-the-Practice of Modern Structural Health Monitoring for Bridges: A Comprehensive 

Review is now centrally located on the Wiki site.  The report will be included in the second 

quarterly report due to the USDOT-RITA by July 15, 2010.  This report will also be posted on the 

project web site as a stand-alone document once it is approved by the project manager. 


